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June 24, 2022 
 
Tanowa Troupe 
Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

 

 
RE: Ohio Gas Company, Right-of-Way Rider 
 Case No. 22-257-GA-RDR 

 
Dear Secretary Troupe, 

Ohio Gas Company (“Ohio Gas”) accepts Staff’s recommendation that the Commission approve the Right-of-
Way Rider subject to removal of implementation costs and adjustments to two expenses.   

On June 16, 2022, Staff filed its Review and Recommendation (Staff Report).  Staff recommended that the 
Commission approve the Application filed by Ohio Gas to update the Right-of-Way Rider subject to Staff’s 
recommendations.  The recommendations included removal of implementation costs and adjustments to two 
expenses.  With Staff’s recommendations, the revenue requirement for the Right-of-Way Rider would be 
$629,935.  While Ohio Gas disagrees with Staff’s recommendation on the implementation costs, Ohio Gas 
accepts the recommendation.  Accordingly, Ohio Gas respectfully requests that the Commission approve the 
Application subject to Staff’s recommendations. 

Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Bryce A. McKenney ___________ 
Bryce A. McKenney 
 
Counsel for Ohio Gas Company 
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